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Eric Solario, Project Manager
California Energy Commission
1516 9" St, MS-15
Sacramento, CA 95814

Dear Mr. Solorio,

Re: Request for Agency Participation in the Review of the Pio Pico Energy Center, Application for
Certification (11-AFC-1)

We have reviewed the Application for Certification, and we have the following comments:

General:

1. Analysis of traffic impacts on City facilities should be performed per the City of San Diego Traffic
Impact Study Manual.

2. Any impacts to City transportation facilities should be mitigated by the proposed project.

Please contact me at 619-446-5493, or via email at tfrench@sandiego.gov_if you have any questions or
require additional information.

Sincerely,

=2

Tanner French, E.IT
Assistant Engineer — Traffic

cc: Ann French Gonsalves, Senior Traffic Engineer
Victoria Huffman, Associate Traffic Engineer
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